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 October 7, 2020 
 
Dear Brentwood Families, 
 
The Brentwood Borough School District was notified today that one High School student and one Elroy 
Elementary student tested positive for COVID-19.  After consultation with the Allegheny County Health 
Department it was determined that no students or staff were required to quarantine. The ACHD does 
not support the closing of any district school buildings. The data collected by the ACHD indicates that 
the spread is occurring outside of the school facilities.  
 
The box below lists the most common symptoms related to COVID-19. The most recent guidance from 
the CDC recommends testing for students displaying these symptoms. With the increase in the number 
of testing sites, the results of the tests are returning in 1-3 days which is also helping to stop the 
spread.  
 

• Fever 

• Shortness of Breath  

• Muscle or Body Aches 

• Loss of Smell or Taste 

• Nausea, Vomiting  

• Chills 

• Fatigue 

• Headaches 

• Congestion, runny noise 

• Diarrhea 

 
 

There is a free testing site located in McKeesport.  
  
* To register and learn more: http://bit.ly/McKeesportCOVIDTestSite 
* Open 10 am to 4 pm Monday through Friday 
* Tests are fast, easy and free. No insurance or doctor’s referral or prescription needed 
* Testing available for anyone aged 3 and up who meets the testing eligibility. No one will be turned 
away 
* These tests are great for young and school-aged children. They don’t hurt but might tickle a little. 
Older children can administer the test themselves. Parents or guardians can help younger children 
* Appointments can be scheduled online and by phone 
* Online next-day appointment are accepted Sunday through Thursday. Information is available 
here: http://bit.ly/McKeesportCOVIDTestSite 
* To make an appointment by phone call 412-209-2262 (Hours are Monday-Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 
pm). Monday appointments can be scheduled on Friday over the phone. 
* Same-day appointments may also be made by phone, when available   
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We remain committed to providing educational, athletic, artistic, and social/emotional opportunities for our students. We are 
grateful for the support of our families. We will keep families informed of any changes to the schedule or modifications to our 
Health and Safety plan.  
 
 
If you would like more information about the updated frequently asked questions, please visit our website at bb-sd.com, select 
Departments, scroll down to the COVID-19 section, and click the link called FAQs updated 10-2-2020.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Amy M. Burch, D.Ed.  
Superintendent of the Brentwood Borough School District 


